
Groveland Water & Sewer Commissioners Meeting 

March 8, 2017 

 

 Attending; Chairman, Jim Sheehan, Rob Baldini 

 Superintendent: Tom Cusick Jr. 

 Office Manager: Pat Rogers  

 

 The meeting was called to order at 6PM. 

The department met with the Finance Board and reviewed both the water and sewer budgets.  

The Finance Board asked a few questions regarding if the department had enough money to 

give a 2% raise for all employees.  The Board stated that the department has the money but was 

told not to include raises but will with the recommendation of the board.    

 

The Board went back to the office and discussed hydrant rental fees and having a meeting with 

the Selectmen regarding the issues of the old electric department building.   

The Board agreed that the next Board meeting will be March 20th at 4:30 PM   

Also, the Board of Selectmen would like to meeting with the department regarding budget 

issues on April 3rd at 7PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Pat Rogers  


